

Re: affordable housing concept

1 message

Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>
To: scott clark <favoritedoc@yahoo.com>
Bcc: josh@kjstrategic.com

Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 9:35 AM

Scott,

The Town Council has established the Housing Diversity Study Committee to handle next steps on town policy regarding affordable housing. The committee will be staffed by K & J Strategies.

I recommend that you communicate directly with the committee, using HDSC@capeelizabeth.org.

Maureen

On Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 7:42 AM scott clark <favoritedoc@yahoo.com> wrote: | forgot to attach the concept!!

On Monday, October 3, 2022 at 07:41:06 AM EDT, scott clark <favoritedoc@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi Maureen,

I've attached my "concept" for the lot we've talked about. See what you think.

I'm going to TRY to present it to the Affordable Housing committee next week.

The lot is next to a series of lots which are "sewer connection eligible", and there are several lots within the same RP2 area indicating variances have been granted.

If you have time, let me know what you think,

Scott Clark

Maureen O'Meara, AICP Cape Elizabeth Town Planner P.O. Box 6260 320 Ocean House Rd Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107 (207) 799-0115 maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org

Final Affordable Concept.pdf